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The Germantown Planning Board will hold a Public Comment Session on Thursday, July 28, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. Said Public Session will be at The Kellner Activity Building in Germantown and allow a 5 minute session per individual to comment on the  Draft Scoping Document pertaining to the Primax Dollar General.  The Planning Board will accept written comment for an additional 7 days after this session.  All interested parties are welcomed to attend and be heard on the matter.
Jami L. DelPozzo-Secretary Planning and Zoning
